
Important Update: Visitor Regulations for 

Pediatric Units 

Dear Valued Families and Visitors, 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of recent healthcare guidelines and the ongoing 

commitment to provide a safe environment for our patients, we are updating our visitor 

regulations for the pediatric units. 

New Visitor Guidelines 

• Visiting hours: 10 AM - 6 PM daily. 

• Maximum of two visitors at a time per patient. 

• All visitors must be screened for symptoms of illness upon entry. 

• Face masks are required for all visitors at all times. 

• Children under 12 years old are not permitted to visit. 

• Special arrangements can be made for extenuating circumstances; please speak to the 

nursing staff. 

We understand that these changes may be difficult, but they are essential for protecting our 

young patients and ensuring their health and safety. We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the pediatric unit's 

administrative office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Hospital Name] 

Pediatric Unit Team 


